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September 13, 2022 

via EMAIL (audiofilings@fcc.gov) 
Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission  
Office of the Secretary 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
Attn:  Audio Division, Media Bureau 
 
  Re: Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority 

WWWL(AM), New Orleans, LA (Facility ID No. 72959) 
   FCC File No. BESTA-20220120AAF 
    
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Audacy License, LLC (“Audacy”), licensee of WWWL(AM), New Orleans, LA (Facility 
ID No. 72959) (the “Station”), hereby requests an additional extension of the above-referenced 
special temporary authority (“STA”).  
 
 The STA authorizes Audacy to operate the Station with its nighttime directional antenna 
system with parameters at variance pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.62.  On November 18, 2020, the 
FCC granted a construction permit to change the Station’s nighttime operation from directional 
to non-directional, which would allow the temporary operations to ultimately become the 
Station’s licensed parameters.  See FCC File No. BP-20200810AAQ (the “Permit”).    
 
 Audacy has completed the construction contemplated by the Permit for the Station.  
However, FEMA, which has an emergency operations setup at the site, has recently completed 
certain upgrades and added new equipment.  This will require additional testing and 
measurements to be taken before Audacy is able to file the license to cover the Permit.  
Accordingly, Audacy respectfully requests that the STA be extended for an additional 180 days 
to allow enough time for the necessary filing to be completed by Audacy and action taken by the 
Bureau.  
 
 Audacy will pay the filing fee for this request upon receiving the file number associated 
with this request and will notify the Bureau once payment is complete.1 
 

                                                            
1 Media Bureau Reminder for Filings Previously Submitted in the Consolidated Database System (CDBS), 
Additional Information Requirements for All Emailed Submissions, Public Notice, DA 22-82 (rel. Jan 25, 2022). 



 

 
 
                        
 

Audacy, through its undersigned counsel, hereby certifies that neither Audacy nor any 
party holding an attributable interest in Audacy is subject to denial of federal benefits pursuant to 
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. Section 862. 

 
Please contact me at laura.berman@audacy.com or 202.571.6555 if there are any 

questions or if additional information is required. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Laura Berman 
      Vice President, Legal 
 
 


